Dress Code

(As of June 6, 2016, the Calhoun County School Board has not met to approve the
dress code for 2016-2017, but do not anticipate any significant changes that would be
more restrictive than the current dress code shown below.)

Student dress and personal grooming are the responsibility of the student and parent. In
the final analysis, the building administration has the responsibility to interpret that
which negates a reasonable standard of conduct and appearance.

For students in grades K-2, the principal will determine if the circumstances require
implementation of these guidelines.

Students in Grades 3 and up: Jeans with holes higher than 3 inches above the knee are
prohibited and shirts must be long enough to cover the stomach and back area at all
times; Boys: No Sleeveless shirts; Girls: shoulder straps must be 4 fingers wide and
dresses, shorts, and tops worn over leggings must be no higher than 3 inches above
the knee.

Visible body piercings (other than earrings) will be allowed ONLY for students in grades
9-12.

Hats or caps will not be allowed on campus. Any ball caps brought to school for use
later in the day, should be kept in student's locker.

Disciplinary action will be taken in accordance to district Code of Conduct. Please refer
to the district Code of Conduct regarding specific details of the dress code.

2016-2017

Open House (K- 12th)

Monday, August 8th 5:00-7:00 p.m.



